
 
 

 

 

 

 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 ( 42 U. S. C. 2000d -2000d-4) prohibits discrimination on the basis 
of race, color, or national origin in programs or activities receiving federal financial assistance. The 
protections of Title VI were established to ensure equal distribution of federal funds regardless of race, 
color, or national origin. 

 

Tennessee State University is an EEO/AA employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, religion, disability or veteran status in its 
programs or activities. Tennessee State University is committed to providing the highest quality of 
employment, education, research, and service. In support of this commitment, the University seeks to 
ensure that all educational  and employment programs are administered without regard to race,  color, 
national origin, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, or veteran status.  The 

University’s non-discrimination and anti-harassment policy is applicable to faculty, staff, applicants for 
employment, students, applicants for educational programs and other activities, and third-party 
beneficiaries of programs or activities receiving Federal financial assistance. This policy is fundamental 
to the effective functioning of the University as an institution of teaching, scholarship and public service.  

 
Title VI and Executive Order 13166 require the University to take reasonable steps to provide meaningful  

access to its programs, services, and activities for persons with limited English proficiency. The University 
has developed a Limited English Proficiency Plan as part of its Title VI compliance program. For additional 
information about the LEP Plan, contact the Office of Equity and Inclusion or visit its website.  

•REPORT• 
 

For ALL reports related to Title VI: 

Office of Equity and Inclusion 
Mr. Cornelius Brownlee, 

Director and Title VI Coordinator   

General Services Building, 2nd floor  

Phone: 615-963-7435 

Email: equity@tnstate.edu  

Website: www.tnstate.edu/equity 

The OEI website provides a link to a 

reporting form for electronic filing of 

a complaint of discrimination. 

You may also file a report with the Tennessee 

Human Rights Commission (THRC): 
THRC, Title VI Office 
312 Rosa L Parks Ave, 23rd Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 
(615) 741-5825; Fax (615) 253-1886; Toll free: 1- 

800-251-3589; Spanis h toll free line: 1-866-856- 

1252 
www.tn.gov/humanrights 

 

You may also file a report with the U.S. 
Department of Justice (DOJ): 

Civil Rights Division, U.S. DOJ 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

Toll Free: (888) 848-5306 (ingles y español; voice or 

TDD); 
Phone: (202) 307-2222; TDD: (202) 307-2678 

https:/ / ww w.justic e.gov/ crt/fil ing-co mpla int 
 

 

For more information on Title VI, including the Non-Discrimination 
statement and guidelines to resolve complaints (P-080), please visit 

Office of Equity and Inclusion’s (OEI) website: www.tnstate.edu/eeoaa 


